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PUBLIC NOTICE

RE: Property Tax Side of Tax Assessor Collector’s Office to Close Temporarily

On March 6-17, 2023, Howard County will close the Property Tax Side of the Tax
Assessor Collector’s Office for a new software update and training.

The Property Tax side of the office will open for business and go live with the new
software on March 20, 2023.

Thank you for your patience.



